Date: 27 February 2007

DECISION PAPER

TO: Members of the Hardin County Board of Education 

THRU: Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

FROM: Erin Collins, Student Employment Coordinator, North Hardin High School

SUBJECT: Charter Bus to North Hardin’s 2007 Prom at the Executive West, Louisville, KY

Request:  North Hardin High School is asking for permission to transport up to 50 Hardin County students out of county on a commercial coach. The name of the carrier is Miller Transportation from Louisville, Kentucky. This request is based on plans to attend prom at the Executive West in Louisville, KY.

Discussion:
a. This trip will be at no cost to the student or the school. The funding is from fundraising and grants.

b.    With board approval, we will depart at 8pm on 21 April 2007, and return at 2am. 

Recommendation:  We recommend that the board allow the North Hardin High School to use a commercial carrier to transport up to 50 Hardin County students to Louisville, KY. 

Recommended Motion:  “I move that the Hardin County Board of Education allow North Hardin High School to use a commercial carrier to transport 50 Hardin County students to Louisville, KY.”  

